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Comments: I am writing, not because I believe you care about what I think, even though I am a 4th generation

Montanan. I am writing because I want my grandchildren to know I took a stand and said no to the proposed

"development" of this pristine piece of land on the shores of Holland Lake. I can afford to go the present day

Holland Lake Lodge but I guarantee you that anyone who puts up a 13,000 square foot "lodge" is not interested

in people like myself being anywhere near them. POWDR is not interested in the hard working people who live

and work and want to vacation here. This "development" is for the the ultra wealthy pure and simple. I have also

lived long enough to understand that a year round resort at this precise location is a decision made without ANY

consideration for the wildlife that desperately finds less and less refuge in this great state. I suspect that with

great wealth, there is great pressure  on the folks who work for the Forest Service, to just give them what they

want. Please don't. Be a good ancestor to your descendants and please respect the land and give wildlife  a

refuge.  


